
March CEA Report 

Submitted by: Brandy Gray 

 

Finances: 

Checking- $925.63 

Savings- $3,025.58 

 

Old Business: 

None 

 

New Business: 

 Scholarship applications are ready and will be distributed to each district the 

week of March 20,2023. Scholarship applications will need to be submitted by 

April 25, 2023. An electronic copy has been sent to Mrs. Frahm. The date for the 

End of the Year party has been set for May 17, 2023 at the COSSA Café (COSSA 

lunchroom) from 4p.m. to 6p.m. 

 

 
 

 

 


